
 

 

    CHURCHES TOGETHER IN ALRESFORD 

 

 
           Away Weekend – 13 to 15 March 2020 

 
 

Due to popular demand, Churches Together in Alresford is returning once again to the Best 
Western Hotel Royale in Bournemouth for our annual weekend away. If you have not been 
before, you will find the hotel perched on the East Cliff in Bournemouth town centre, just a 5-
minute walk to the beach and the shops. The hotel also has a leisure club, which boasts a 
large and airy indoor swimming pool. You can see more information by going to the hotel web 
site http://www.thehotelroyale.com/. Once again, the weekend promises to be great fun, 
including free time as well as opportunities to get to know each other better with joint study, 
workshops, worship and social activities (just ask anyone who came last year if you are not 
sure).  Please note however that unless significant number of children register it is not anticipated 
that there will be any specific children's activities. 

 
The cost is £175 per adult which represents exceptional value for what is included. Children 
under 18 are free if sharing a room with a parent. The cost includes bed and breakfast on 
Friday 13th and Saturday 14th March plus a-la-carte dinner on Friday and Saturday, and buffet 
lunch on Saturday and Sunday. Check-in is after 3pm on Friday 13th and check-out before 
11.00am on Sunday 15th. There is a choice of single, double, twin or family rooms, all of which 
are en-suite. Full payment will be due by 17th January 2020 at the latest. After this, places 
may not be guaranteed and it may not be possible to refund payments already made (you 
may wish to consider travel insurance but this is entirely up to individuals). 
 
We recognise that in some circumstances individuals might find that the cost of the weekend 
deters them from coming.  In order to help with this there may in some circumstances be 
assistance available with the cost. Please discuss this in confidence with your clergy if you 
would like to know more. 
 
If you require transport or indeed are able to offer transport to someone then please can you 
indicate this on the form. 
 
All you need to do now is to complete a registration form and return it to Gary Carter, together 
with your deposit, to The Shieling, Tichborne Down, Alresford, SO24 9PA. Payments details 
which may be made by cheque, cash or by bank transfer are shown on the registration form 
which should be available in church. You may also give your registration form and deposit to 
your CTIA representative to pass on to Gary. It will be of great help in our planning if you could 
register as soon as possible and certainly by 31st October. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the weekend, then please contact Gary by email 
cartergary59@gmail.com or by phone on 01962 732350. 
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